
What’s	New?
It’s hard to believe that we 
have been in school for 6 
weeks! Our Room 111 
preschoolers are 
incredible!  They are ready 
to learn everyday and they 
bring so much fun and 
enthusiasm to school! 
This month we will be 
learning about farm 
animals, fire safety, Fall, 
pets, pumpkins and 
Halloween!
Thank you to everyone 
who made it to our first 
parent activity! It was so 
fun to have you meet all of 
our Room 111 friends!
Make sure to check out our 
website to view photos and 
see what we are up to!

ROOM	111

Letter of 
the Week

10/2 – H
10/9 – H
10/16 –N
10/23 – N
10/30 - R

Important	
Dates

10/9 – Indigenous People Day!
10/16 – Read Aloud with Miss Kim 
from Chicago Public Library!
10/16 – Picture Day!
10/26 – Parent Teacher 
Conferences!
10/27 – School Improvement Day
No School for Students!
10/31  Halloween Festivities!


